
HRMS Morning Announcements 
March 10, 2023 

 
• Students on the WRITING committee for the Harris Road Film Club meet on 

Monday 3/13 at 8am. No other members need to attend.  
• Debate Club will meet on Monday, March 13th at 4pm in Mrs. Weinhardt's 

room 
• The "Speedcubing Club" will meet Tuesday, March 14th in Mrs. Rothermel's 

room.  See you at 8am!! 
• The HRMS Beta club will soon begin accepting applications for new 

members. Sixth and seventh grade students who are interested in serving 
our school and community are invited to meet in the cafeteria at 8 am next 
Thursday, March 16th to learn more.   

• If you purchased a breakfast biscuit this morning, check your wrapper for a 
golden ticket. If you find a golden ticket, turn it into a cafeteria employee to 
claim your prize. 

• All members of the 7th and 8th grade boys basketball teams need to clean 
out their team room lockers by end of school Friday.  All items left in room 
after Friday will be placed in lost and found.   

• The Pi-triots Math Club will have it's final meeting on Tuesday, March 14 to 
celebrate Pi day. Club members, please check your school email for sign up 
information.  

• There will be a chess club meeting on Tuesday, March 14th, at 7:45 a.m. in 
Mr. Spencer's room. 

• As previously announced, there is no Boys Track practice today. Next Boys 
Track practice is Monday morning from 7:45-8:30 on the Track. 


